Hello,

This should have been a law a long time ago.

You never know what damage you have caused until you take a minute to check everyone and everything
out.

Leaving the scene and not immediately notifying DNR can result in someone passing away. This bill will
save lives.

My hope is that this law will encourage boaters to do the right thing and if not they will suffer the
consequences.

Thank you for your consideration,

Charles Flickner

551 Riverside Drive

Pasadena MD 21122

daddyobop@gmail.com



